
Hale Artificier, Inc.


Fireworks and Pyrotechnics


William Judson


Chatham County Fire Marshal


Dear William,


By this letter, I am requesting permission from the Chatham County Board of  
Commissioners to present a fireworks display for the Chatham Charter School at 
the school at 2200 Hamp Stone Rd, Siler City, NC 27344.


The Date is October, 7th, 2022.


We have been contracted by the Chatham Charter school to again provide this 
display in their efforts to be compliant for their annual show. We have done a site 
check, and found the site parameters to be very good, and we will meet all applic-
able codes.


The display this year will be the same materials as last year, as indicated on the 
materials listing included in the permit application paperwork.


Thank you so very much for your willingness to work with us on this project, as 
well as the several other fireworks displays that we present in Chatham County.


Tara Locklin will be the lead operator on this display.


Tara Locklin’s  NC License # 3400, expiration date of  March 2025.


Sincerely,


Colin McGuire


Vice-President


545 New Bowers Road, Lexington, NC 27292  336-249-6703


